
 

COVID-19 Update: 

 

Our office is committed to the safety of our clients, our staff, and the public.  In accordance with 

the mandates from the City of Denton and Denton County, our physical office is closed effective 

March 25, 2020 until the mandate ends.  However, we continue to be open and working remotely 

and virtually to serve the needs of our clients and to meet and speak with potential clients.  We 

have telephone and video-chat options available.  Please call us at 940-591-1191 or email any of 

our attorneys at the following email addresses:   

Sarah A. Darnell:  sarah@dentonfamilyattorneys.com;  

Andrew J. Passons: andrew@dentonfamilyattorneys.com;  

Jennifer R. Else: jennifer@dentonfamilyattorneys.com.   

Our office manager, Linda Lewis, may be reached at linda@dentonfamilyattorneys.com 
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